
December 17, 1968 

Mrs. Arnold Weiss 
200 West 86 St. 

New York, N. Y. 10024 

Dear Mrs. Weiss: 

Many, many thanks for the bottle of champaigne which you sent 
to me. 

I am, of course, appreciative of the sentiments behind the 
gift, but I am even happier that you have determined to 
carry on the very noble and generous tradition set by your 
late husband, my very dear friend Arnold, of blessed memory. 
I know he would have wanted his way of life to be continued 
by you and by your beloved son. 

I know that this holiday can't be a very really happy one 
for you but I do hope that the joy and "nachas" you will 
derive of many, many years from youw'son and daughter-in-law 
and grandchildren will afford you many happy occasions to be 
able to continue Arnold's ways with the warmth and strength 
you will derive from his memory. 

Sincerely yours, 

RABBI NORMAN LAMM 
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